IFC Agenda 2014
1. Nominations for open positions (Chair, Chair elect, open seats, alt etc.)
2. Next Year’s conference – IFC Theme
3. Resolution to be presented on Friday to membership
4. General Public website with reporting
5. Record keeping discussion
6. Award for next year discussion
Meeting Notes 2014
The meeting was called to order by Chair Bobbi Otte.  The first order of business was open positions.  Tamara Miller and Judy Hart both agreed to continue to serve on the committee.  Judy Hart agreed to be the Chair Elect.  Bobbi will check with Holly Harper as to whether she would like to continue to serve.
Sheila Bonnand will be the incoming MLA president.  She would like the conference to have an intellectual freedom theme.  There was discussion of getting a keynote speaker with an intellectual freedom slant as well as getting an author who had been challenged.  One suggestion for keynote speaker was Jim Nelson a retired Montana Supreme Court Justice who has been a champion of the Bill of Rights.  He will also be a speaker at the Billings Public Library food for thought June 5.  Johanna Freivalds mentioned a speaker they had had in their school who talked about privacy issues to student who she felt was very good.  She will get the information on the speaker to possibly pursue having a privacy session at the next conference.  There was also discussion of creating a new poster Banned in the Big Sky in conjunction with the ACLU.  Amy Cannata from the ACLU is going to check on the cost.  
Jim Kammerer and Bobbi Otte will present the resolution on privacy at the membership meeting.  There was a discussion on whether librarians should be political.  Most agreed this resolution was about our core values and not of a political nature as the issues being addressed had occurred under multiple administrations from both political parties.
There was a discussion on how to best keep track of challenges in Montana and enabling librarians to more easily report challenges.  Jim Kammerer has been charged with taking on record keeping duties at the state library and has said he would be happy to keep the IFC records of challenges.  We will look at developing a simple form for challenges and getting links to that form on the IFC wiki, OPI website, and the MSL website. 
At this point there were no suggestions for the award next year.  It is early and we will see what intellectual freedom issues arise over the course of the year.
